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Steven V King, Executive Director
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

Dear Mr. King,

I am both a utilities customer of Avista and a share holder of Avista stock. I write to you to present my
concerns about Avista's partial ownership of two coal fired power plants in Montana. Further to learn that a full
20 percent of their electric power supply to the inland northwest comes from these coal fired plants is very
discouraging.

I am unclear just what the WLTTC's role is in relation to Avista's twenty year Resource Plan but I am thankful
that your organization is accepting comment on this issue. Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

Sincerely,

David W King
PO Box 622
Colville, Washington 99114
509/680-0115


